
 

Dear Sewer Utility Customers:  

As household products have become “touch free” or “flushable”, there has 
been a significant increase in the amount of garbage removed from our sewer 
collection system.  

Many products are now sold as “flushable”, but they clog pumps and 
create pipe obstructions, risking sewer back-ups as well as costly pump repairs.  
We are asking sewer customers to be cautious of what they are disposing of in 
the sewer system.  

Please DO NOT flush disposable diapers, sanitary napkins or personal 
hygiene products, contraceptives, medical supplies, paper towels or other 
cleaning products in the toilet. These items risk a backup not only in your own 
private lateral but also our Municipal system and are best suited for the garbage. 
 
Thank you for your efforts, 
Village of Palmyra Public Works Department 
 


